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Dear Mr. Roy Chan, 

 

Congratulations on your acceptance to the University of California, Irvine Global Sustainability 

Leadership professional seminar. The University looks forward to welcoming you to our campus.  

  

Orientation will begin on Monday, July 19 at 9:00am in the Multipurpose Science & Technology 

Building (Building 415 on the UCI map), Room 257.  During your studies, you will be able to 

take advantage of the knowledge, research, and educational excellence available to you on the 

Irvine campus of the University of California.   

 

I am delighted that you have chosen UC Irvine and look forward to welcoming you soon.  Once 

again, congratulations on your acceptance. 

 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

 
 

Angelika (Gely) Volkman 

Director 

English & Certificates for Internationals 

University of California, Irvine Extension 

 


